
YOLO COUNTY 

SHERIFF'S DEPARTMENT 

PRESS RELEASE 

 Re:   Elderly Dog Found in Dumpster in Davis 
Date:    September 30, 2010  
 
 
Contact:  Vicky Fletcher, Business Services Manager (530) 668-5286 
  Wayne Buckley, Sgt. (530-668-5236) 
  
 
On September 30, 2010 at 7:00 am the Yolo County Sheriff's Department Animal 
Services Section responded to Danville Apartments, 1221 Kennedy Place, Davis for a 
dog found alive in a Waste Management dumpster by the complex maintenance person. 
Upon arrival Animal Services found an elderly gray Terrier mix female lying in the trash.  
Weak in the rear legs the dog was unable to stand. The Terrier had no identification.  
 
 The officer removed the little Terrier and transported her to UC Davis Veterinary 
Teaching Hospital for emergency care.  Veterinarian stated it appeared the weakness in 
the hind limbs was from age and not trauma. 
 
Animal Services is requesting the community to contact our office at 530-668-5287 ext 0 
or Davis Police Department if they have any information regarding this incident or a 
possible owner for the dog.  
 
 
Photo Attached. 


